
Sarah Hallas 

CYC Safeguarding Officer  

CCB Assistant County Safeguarding Officer 

 

Hi Everyone,  

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new ‘Cheshire Youth Cricket 

Safeguarding Officer’ and Cheshire Cricket Board’s ‘Assistant County Safeguarding Officer’.  

 

Cricket has played a part in my life for a very long time, having 

scored for my Dad's team when I was a teenager and now 

supporting my husband and son who both play for our local club.  

 

I am the ‘Club Safeguarding Officer’ for Hawk Green Cricket Club 

and I also support Julie Rafferty with some of the County Welfare 

activities. 

 

In my day job I work for the Home Office and in any spare time 

away from Cricket I am keen netballer, running a local team.   

 

I am passionate about ensuring young cricketers at all levels can 

play in a safe and enjoyable environment, and I am keen to 

support the Cheshire Cricket Board in achieving this.   

 

 

I hope to get to know as many of our players, parents/guardians, and coaches as possible over 

the coming months, however, please feel free to get in touch in the meantime, even if it is just 

to say hello!   

 

Sarah Hallas (April  2021) 

07837 389879 

sarah.hallas@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk 

 

 


